
                          Charlotte Independent School District 

                                                P.O. Box 489 

                                       Charlotte, Texas 78011 

Charlotte Independent School District is participating in the Covid Grab & Go. Meals will 
be provided to all children without charge and are the same for all children regardless of 
race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability, and there will be no discrimination in the 
course of the meal service. 

Meals will be provided at the sites and time as follows: 

June 1, 2020 Through June 30, 2020 

Monday through Friday 

Breakfast & Lunch will available for curbside from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm. 

Child must be in vehicle in order to receive a meal. 

Meals will be provided at the High School Cafeteria, located at 41 Rose Blvd. 

All Children ages 1-18 are eligible to participate. For more information on the program 
contact: Debbie Luna at 830-277-1712. 

To file a complaint of discrimination, write or call immediately to: 

USDA 

Director, Office of Civil Rights 

1400Independent Avenue, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 

(800) 795-3272 or (202) 720-6382 (TTY) 


